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Busby Primary School 
Church Road 

Clarkston 
G76 8EB 

 

Nursery Staffing – Red Group 
 

 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
 
As you may be aware, Mrs Small is currently absent from Busby nursery.  During this 
absence, if you have any information you would like to share, or questions that you 
wish to ask, please speak to Mrs Grey who will be supporting the Red Group until Mrs 
Small returns. 
 
If you have any concerns regarding this time, then please contact Sandra Curran or 
myself at any time.    
 
 
Yours sincerely,  
 

 

Gillian McRobb 

 
 
Gillian McRobb 
(Head Teacher) 
 
 


